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Monday, 7 August 2017 
HEAD LICE                                  

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
A case of head lice has recently been reported in your child’s class. 
 
Please check your child’s or children’s hair carefully.  If lice and/or nits are present, 
please treat with a commercial lice product according to its instructions, available 
from the chemist and retreat if necessary. 
 
ALL “eggs” should be removed from the hair.  The eggs resemble a grain of rice  
or dandruff.   

 
 
Once the hair is treated, students may return to class.  P L E A S E repeat the treatment AGAIN 
in 7 days. Wash all bed linen, pillow slips and HATS. 
 
Your help in this matter is much appreciated. 
 
Mr Trev Mason       
Principal        
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